
Membership Renewal Mail-in Process 

Membership capacity is 300 

ALL MEMBERS must present a valid Permit to Purchase OR Permit to Carry honored in the 

State of Minnesota in order to renew or open a membership in the Monticello Rod and Gun 

Club. Active Military or Law Enforcement may present a valid Military/LEO ID. 

Classes that qualify for applications for a Minnesota Permit to Carry a Pistol are offered, for a fee, by 

several of our members throughout the year. Check our calendar on this website or the Facebook page 

for current club events. 

o Permit to Purchase applications are free (please see your local Law Enforcement agencies for 

details). 

o Permit to Carry applications and fees are determined by your county sheriff. 

o Renewal packets will be mailed out to current members no later than January 10th. 

o Renewals MUST be postmarked and returned NO LATER THAN March 15th. 

o In person renewals will be accepted during the January and February member’s meetings. 

o Payments must be check, money order, or cashier’s check made out to MRGC. We are not able 

to process credit cards. 

o Once processed, receipts and new gate code stickers will be mailed out. 

o Applications will be taken for renewals from existing members, in good standing, through the 

mail-in process through March 15th.  NO NEW MEMBERSHIPS WILL BE PROCESSED AT THIS TIME. 

o If current members have not returned their membership packets by the March 15th deadline, 

THEIR SPOT WILL NOT BE HELD. This means that any available positions after the renewal 

deadline will be offered to people on the waitlist until the 300-member cap is reached. 

o Existing members will be denied membership if they fail to renew before the March deadline. 

 

Renewing members must complete and return the following paperwork. Return envelopes will be 

provided in the renewal packet. 

o Membership Renewal/Application Form 

o Account Summary and Invoice 

o Hold Harmless Agreement 

o Photo copy of a valid Permit to Purchase OR Permit to Carry honored in the State of Minnesota 

o Payment made out to MRGC 

Incomplete applications will not be processed. Everything you receive in your packet MUST BE 

RETURNED along with a copy of your permit and your payment. 

If you have any questions about the membership renewal process, please contact Mike Taylor 

at: mrgc.memberships@gmail.com 


